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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Weems Gallery is MOVING! 
Weems Gallery & Framing MOVES Gallery to New Location 

 
Weems Gallery & Framing, voted Albuquerque Journal’s Best Art Gallery in 2020 AND ABQ The 
Magazine’s Best Art Gallery for the 4th year in a row, is moving to a brand new gallery! 
 
New owner, Sheila McVeigh, said she is “excited to showcase the hundreds of New Mexico 
artists that Weems represents in a new gallery that I’ve dreamed about for years!”  
 
The new location, 5935 Wyoming Blvd NE, is a 6,000 square foot space that is being 
transformed into a new gallery and frame shop; and is located just north of Home Goods and 
Whole Foods, at the intersection of Wyoming and Academy.   
 
Weems Gallery has been an Albuquerque favorite for original New Mexico art and one of a 
kind gifts and art pieces like jewelry, pottery, and New Mexico Christmas ornaments for over 40 
years.  The new owner, Sheila McVeigh, plans to continue to showcase New Mexico art from 
hundreds of local artists in the new gallery.   
 
Sheila McVeigh, the new owner of Weems Gallery said “Weems Gallery & Framing has survived 
the worst of COVID and now we will move to a fresh new space, with COVID safe standards, so 
people can get out and see what makes them happy- ART!” 
 
Weems Gallery & Framing expects to be in the new gallery by early April and will host a Grand 
Opening in the near future.  We look forward to seeing you there! 
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